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Prothonotary congratulates newly naturalized US Citizens 

 

 

    Carlisle, PA On Thursday June 10
th

 at 2 PM in the Historic Old Courthouse, Carlisle, PA, fifty-one 

candidates representing twenty-two  countries will be receiving certificates of naturalization from Cumberland 

County Prothonotary David D. Buell. “This is a day that the staff and I truly look forward to. We are honored to 

be a part of the candidates first day as US citizens.   I congratulate all of our new citizens of the United States of 

America.”  

 

This year’s ceremony will be performed by Jim Graham of Homeland Security.  Judge Christylee L.  Peck will 

be presiding and remarks will be given by President Judge Edward E. Guido, Judge Jessica E. Brewbaker and 

Cumberland County Bar Association President Hubert Gilroy, Esq. In addition, representatives from state and 

county government will be in attendance and several community organizations will be presenting the newly 

naturalized citizens with commemorative gifts.  

 

  

For additional information on how to access Cumberland County Naturalization information and the Citizenship process, 
please contact us at 717 240-6195 or e-mail: Prothonotary@ccpa.net  
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